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REMINDER ON FIRST DOSE OF COVID-19 VACCINE 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

For those who have received the first dose of either the Sinovac 

or the AstraZeneca Covid 19 vaccine, please be reminded that 

the full benefits of both these vaccines will not occur until two 

(2) weeks AFTER the second dose.  Furthermore, since no 

vaccine is 100% effective, please continue to practice all safety 

protocols even after receiving the second dose. 

 

Thank you for your attention. Always stay safe! 
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